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The iPCB Pigment Resource
This database was commissioned by the Spokane River Regional Toxics Task Force to help identify 
possible sources of inadvertent PCBs in pigments. Depending upon the circumstances, some of these 
pigments may reach water bodies such as the Spokane River. 

The purpose of the database is to serve as a resource to help understand which pigments 1) include 
chlorine in their molecular structure and 2)  whether chlorinated solvents are used in the manufacturing  
process for the pigment. 

LINKS:

1. Home website: https://www.chemforward.org/ipcb-pigment-resource
2. The iPCB Pigment Resource: https://www.chemforward.org/ipcb-pigment-resource-tool

ChemFORWARD was commissioned to lead this project. The project involved research, software 
development, data population and curation, and communication and outreach (via website). 

ChemFORWARD contracted Dr. Mark Vincent and his colleague Grace Manarang-Pena to perform the 
research.

 

https://www.chemforward.org/ipcb-pigment-resource-tool




Website: Background
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The Web-based Resource  



The Web-based Resource: An Air Table



The information can be filtered, sorted and downloaded



The information can be filtered, sorted and downloaded



The information can be filtered, sorted and downloaded



Next Steps

1. The and webpage are live on the ChemFORWARD 
website but there are no pointers to it.

2. How would the SRRTTF like to proceed with respect to:
a. Hosting the website and resource
b. Engaging partners to host the website and resource
c. Provide outreach to key stakeholders including US EPA



Annexes Follow



Administrative

Contract for one year was signed with a starting date of 4 February 2022

The project team convened every two weeks to maintain momentum

Updates were provideed at the SRRTTF TSCA Workgroup calls

The TSCA Workgroup provided guidance and feedback on the design and 
functionality.




